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Our ref: 48532 
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17 February 2016 

Jane van Beelen  
Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs  
Telstra Corporation Limited  
 
By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com  
CC: Christine.E.Williams@team.telstra.com  

Dear Jane  

Re: Replacement of Required Measures 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Thank you for providing the ACCC with the final form of replacement Required Measures 1, 
2, 3 and 4, and a summary of the related feedback from wholesale customers and NBN Co.  

The ACCC considers that the replacement Required Measures are compliant with the 
Migration Plan Principles and does not object to Telstra publishing them in accordance with 
clause 5.2(e) of the Migration Plan.  

We note Telstra has advised the ACCC that it’s still developing some operational processes 
relating to Required Measures 2 and 3 and that, once finalised, may need to update these 
Required Measures and/or seek approval for a variation to the Migration Plan.  

Similarly, we note that there could be a need for Telstra to revisit these processes in light of 
subsequent operational experience.  

Please contact Ed Seymour on (03) 9290 1886 if you would like to discuss this matter 
further. 

Yours sincerely  

 
 
Sean Riordan  
General Manager  
Industry Structure and Compliance  
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